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Water Quality Rules Chapter 12 for Environmental Quality Council Hearing 22-3103
comment

1 message

noreply@smartcomment.com <noreply@smartcomment.com> Mon, Oct 17, 2022 at 3:22 PM
To: treed@trihydro.com
Bcc: gina.thompson@wyo.gov

Thank you for your comments on the Water Quality Rules Chapter 12 for Environmental Quality Council Hearing 22-3103.
Your comments have been received.



Name: Tammy Reed

Address: 1252 Commerce Drive

City: Laramie

State: Wyoming

ZIP Code: 82070

Email: treed@trihydro.com


Submitted By: Trihydro Corporation


Water Quality Rules Chapter 12 for Environmental Quality Council Hearing 22-3103

After learning about the proposed WDEQ Chapter 12 revisions, a number of our civil engineers met to discuss. On behalf
of Trihydro Corporation, we request that there be an extension of the public comment period to give more time to review
and provide thoughtful comment(s). Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Tammy Reed
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Trihydro Corporation 
 

After learning about the proposed WDEQ Chapter 12 revisions, a number of our civil engineers met
to discuss. On behalf of Trihydro Corporation, we request that there be an extension of the public
comment period to give more time to review and provide thoughtful comment(s). Thank you for
your consideration.
Respectfully,
Tammy Reed


